
CHANNEL ISLANDS NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
For the Period May 8, 2018 Through June 19, 2018 

 

This report is being made for historical purposes. 

As of the date of this Report, June 19, 2018, the Channel Islands Neighborhood 
Council has  

• Received no funds from any source  

• Expended no funds belonging to the Council 

• The Council has no funds 

• Funds that have been spent for copying, refreshments, meeting costs and 
other incidentals have been donated and no reimbursement is requested 
or requested.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Patricia Younis 
_______________________________ 
Patricia Younis        June 19, 2018 
Treasurer   
 

 


